
We’re working in your area 
Springs Road and Marshs Road intersection upgrade 

 

 

 
 

     16 February 2021 
2020         DATE  

What Construction of a new roundabout , including cycleways and upgraded road layout 

Where Intersection of Springs Road and Marshs Road 

When 01 March 2021 to 31 August 2021 

Contact Isaac Construction – Project Communications:                                                               
Jessica Swift – e: jswift@isaac.co.nz  p: 027 207 4631 

 
We are writing to let you know that the Council will begin work on 01 March 2021 on upgrading the Springs 
Road and Marshs Road intersection. This will involve the enabling works (tree removal and fence 
construction) followed by the construction works involving the installation a new roundabout to help 
manage safety and traffic flows in the area.  
 
During the enabling works, Springs Road and Marshs Road will remain open in both directions, but with 
shoulder closures and temporary speed limits in place. A map of the road work area is included on the 
back of this letter.  
 
Prior to the main construction works taking place, another work notice will be issued outlining the temporary 
traffic management plan and impacts for residents and stakeholders. The contractor for this work is Isaacs 
and you can also find online project updates at:  
https://isaac.co.nz/projects/ongoing. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or think there is something we should know please contact 
Jessica Swift at Isaacs on jswift@isaac.co.nz or 027 207 4631. 
 
Thank you for your patience whilst we carry out this work. 
 
Isaac Construction 

Selwyn District  
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